Republic of the Philippines
ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL

i November 2020

Mr. Mark Conrad S. Agsalud
Manager

MCSA Marketing

446 Gedisco Bldg., San Fernando St.,
Binondo, Manila

Dear Mr. Agsalud:
Subject: Notice of Award

We are pleased to inform that your price quotation for Five Hundred (500)
Pieces of Corrugated Boxes in the amount of Thirty-Six Thousand Pesos (Php
36,000.00), inclusive of all costs and applicable taxes, has been accepted pursuant to
AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 51, series of 2020.

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by
signing at the portion provided below.

Very truly yours,

A[EL Gecg@l'z B ACEA

Executive Director

Conforme:

MCSA Marketin

Teresa|S! 2gda
Proprietress
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative

Date: NDV- 9, 02D
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